
To: Mayor & City Council

From: Amelia Schoenemann, Department of Planning & Housing

Date: June 21, 2024

Subject: Financial Security Release
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Attached is the financial security release pertaining to the completion of landscaping
requirements at Tesla Supercharger Station, 1910 Isaac Newton Drive.
 
 
 

ATTACHMENT(S):
1910 Isaac Newton Landscaping Release.pdf
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https://legistarweb-production.s3.amazonaws.com/uploads/attachment/pdf/2699581/1910_Isaac_Newton_Landscaping_Release.pdf
https://www.cityofames.org/

	Item No. 38 MEMO

